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— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th: 7:30 am 

W (school) 8:30 am 

F (St. Vincent): 10:15 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Except when funeral  

— Parish Office Hours — 

8:00AM-3:00PM 

Monday-Friday 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

Third Sunday of Ordinary Time January 26, 2020 

Mon.,  January 27,  2020 

 7:30 a.m.   Britni Leigh Wilson+ 

 

Tues., January 28, 2020 

7:30 a.m.  Robert & Mary Ellen  

            Lohman+  

 

Wed., January 29, 2020   

-at St. Dominic’s School 

8:30 a.m.  Katie Kroeter+ 

 

Thurs., January 30, 2020 

 7:30 a.m. Communion Service+ 

Fri., January 31, 2020 

            - at St. Vincent’s Home 

10:15  Communion Service+ 

 

The Presentation of the Lord 

Sat., February 1, 2020 

4:00 p.m.   Parish Intentions 

6:30 p.m.   Al Dierkes+ 

 

Sun.,  February 2, 2020 

8:00 a.m.    Norma Ponsot+ 

10:30 a.m.  Robert & Rita Hummel+ 
 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 
  I’m on vacation this week, to return on Friday.  One of 
the questions that comes into the office during January 
is about our diocesan newspaper, the Catholic Times. 
  In your envelope pack this month, you received an 
envelope for the Catholic Times with a suggested do-
nation of $15.  While the diocese and the Catholic 
Times have asked parishes to take up a collection dur-
ing January for years—decades, actually—there is 
always a bit of confusion when people ask questions 
about what it means to donate to this cause and what 
it means to be ‘subscribed’ to the Catholic Times… 
questions which by all rights is their privilege to ask, 
and I’ll do my best to answer. 
  The Catholic Times is the newspaper of the Diocese 
of Springfield, and by mandate of  bishops going back 
certainly to Bishop O'Connor, if not before, all house-

holds in the diocese are to receive the publication.  Parishes are billed not for the number of 
households receiving the publication, but rather they are billed by a percentage of their regu-
lar income.  Assessing parishes this way encourages parishes to see the delivery of the 
Catholic Times as a means of evangelization. Indeed under this method, pastors are not 
incentivized to ‘trim’ their parishioner lists as tightly as possible in order to minimize the num-
ber of households receiving the Catholic Times.  Instead, those who may not go to Mass 
regularly, whether they be ‘fallen away’ or in a nursing home or another institution are more 
likely to be included in the parish lists, so that they may receive bi-weekly news and spiritual 
readings, and maintain a connection with the Church.  I remember a few years ago as I was 
serving on a board in Springfield that, when the expense and trouble of publishing a paper, 
such as the Catholic Times, came up, it Bishop Lucas’ response that “if the expense and 
effort of having the Catholic Times show up in someone’s mailbox every week for 20 years, 
and just once they are lead to open it up and return to Church and in doing so save their 
soul, then it is well worth it.”  I would agree with that, and it is in that same spirit, under evan-
gelization, discipleship, and stewardship that we publish our own monthly newsletter. 
   And so, we have the Catholic Times as an evangelization tool, not unlike this bulletin and 
our monthly parish newsletter.  They serve the function of being passed around and deliver-
ing news and spiritual articles, not only to those faithfully in Church every week, but also to 
those who are responsibility to evangelize.  In the past, the $15 suggested donation was 
called a “subscription”, which was probably a mis-nomer.  Instead, the suggested donation is 
a share in the expense which will be assessed to St. Anthony’s for our share of making this 
publication available to our parishioners and across the diocese.  In actuality, our assess-
ment will probably be on the order of $10-12,000.  If we were to divide this equally among 
our 500 families, that ‘share’ per family would probably be closer to $25 per family.  (This is 
reminding me that I should probably make that adjustment in our envelope order for next 
year when it comes around!)  In any case, your assistance with this envelope is a well-
appreciated donation to assist an assessment against the parish, and will be directed to cov-
ering this expense which will be due by the end of the fiscal year. 
   You may have noticed the new full-color tabloid format of the Times.  I have been informed 
that this transition has been done to save expenses, which is commendable on part of the 
diocese.  Indeed, they also had quantitative data demonstrating that the size of the print and 
the contrast of the page against normal light is improved vs. the old newsprint versions of 
years gone by.  This was intended by design to make the new format easier to read. 
  How do I ‘un-subscribe”?  There is not an elegant way to do this, but occasionally there is a 
good reason to be “un-subscribed”.  Let the parish office know if you would like to be taken 
off of the Catholic Times list for any reason.  This will not remove you from other lists that 
the diocese requires us to send, nor will it reduce the expense incurred by the parish for the 
Catholic Times, but it will clear out your mailbox and save the marginal printing/production 
cost of sending one more copy out.  In recent years there were opportunities to receive the 
Times electronically.  I am not sure if this is still available—I was annoyed that they wouldn’t 
send it out as a simple PDF, but rather as a link that required one to use a clumsy Flash-
based ‘reader’—but if anyone is interested, I would be happy to look into it for you. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

Catholic Schools Week—Celebrating the Fruits of the Holy Spirit 

 

During this school year, St. Dominic School family has been learning  about the Fruits of the Holy Spirit—love, joy, 

peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, and self-control. During Catholic Schools Week, we will 

celebrate Catholic education and all our faith formation opportunities related to the Fruits of the Holy Spirit. As stu-

dents experience each of these special characteristics, we recognize these experiences as Holy Moments in their lives. 

Saint Paul claimed that the followers of Jesus Christ have these characteristics or fruits and explained that it is easy to 

tell which people love Jesus because of the fruit they exhibit in their daily lives. When our students experience a Holy 

Moment at St. Dominic School, we write it on a colored circle and make it into a bunch of grapes. We will showcase all 

these Fruits and Holy Moments next week. Catholic Schools Week provides an opportunity for students, parents, facul-

ty, staff, volunteers and visitors  to celebrate and recognize the amazing number of Holy Moments our students experi-

ence at St. Dominic School.   

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

 

Monday, Jan. 27th—Celebrate Community Day 

Morning Assembly/Prayer Service 8:15-9:00 a.m. 

Tuesday, Jan. 28th-Celebrate Students Day 

School Spirit/Bowling 12:30-2:00 p.m.  

Wednesday, Jan. 29th-Celebrate Parents Day 

Mass/Parent Appreciation 8:30-9:30 a.m.  

Thursday, Jan. 30th-Celebrate Vocations Day 

Vocation Fair/Faith in Careers 1:00-2:40 p.m.  

Friday, Jan. 31st-Celebrate Teachers/Staff Day  

Awards/Relay Races/Volleyball 1-2:30 p.m.  

 

Please support Souper Bowl of Caring by donating food 

or funds during Catholic Schools Week. 

 

Congratulations to our Right to Life Essay and Poster Contest Winners! 
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:   Albert Huber  Barbara Boone  Neva Nelson  Mike Hildebrand  Tanner Scranton   

Florence Griesbaum   Susan Bauer   Jackie Schieferdecker  Marjorie Benz  Tony Engels    Kent Wellman    Paul Obert  Kathy Neuser 

Sandy Brinkman  Cathy Watson  Catherine Ortbals 

 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2020:  Margie Niekamp   Betty Lentz 

Monday, January 27 
10:00 a.m. Cancer Support Group Meeting 
6:00 p.m. Cancer Support Group Meeting 
6:30 p.m. Butterfly Support Group 
 
Tuesday, January 28 
6:30 p.m. Stewardship Meeting 
 
Wednesday, January 29         
 
Thursday, January 30 
 St. Dominic Scotties Skate Night 
6:00-8:00 p.m. Grief Share 
 
Friday, January 31 
  
Saturday, February 1 
4:00 p.m.  Mass  
 Blood Pressure Checks after Mass 
6:30 p.m. Mass 
 
Sunday, February 2 
8:00 a.m.  Mass (Blood Pressure Checks & Hos
 pitality after Mass) 
9:00-10:15 a.m. PSR 
10:30 a.m. Mass 
  

PARISH CALENDAR 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat-Sun, February 1 & 2, 2020 

Week 28 Jan. 18 & 19 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection          $   657.61                    $21,641.73 

Weekly Envelopes         $  9210.00              $314,326.30 

Electronic Deposits           $    0.00               $21,840.00 

Totals         $ 9867.61            $357,808.03 

Budget Goal $13,000.00               $364,000.00 

Difference ($ 3,132.39)   ($6,191.97) 

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Counters: January 27, 2020:   Dennis Hildebrand  Mary Courty 

                                                            Michelle Ehrhardt 

 

 

 Saturday, 4:00 PM Saturday, 6:30 PM   Sunday, 8:00 AM Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Key 

Minister/
Jr. & Jackie Dreyer  Gene & Rita Goerlich Ray & Trudy Stupavsky 

Lector Janice Zanger George Benz Jerry Dreier Kim Peters 

Usher 

Tom Grawe 

Randy Huber 

James Lohman 

Melvin Maas 

George Dreyer 

Joe Dreyer 

Chris Ehrhardt 

Christopher Ehrhardt 

Frank Baumgartner 

Jerry Dreier 

Rod Davis 

Mark Frericks 

Diane Dittmer 

Greg Dittmer 

Ken Klauser 

Todd Klauser 

Servers 
Nevan Drew 

Brennan Venvertloh 

Ethan Rose 

Victoria Smith 

M.J. Mefford 

Lily Florea 

Joe Warning  

Alex Huseman 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
Pat Vaughn David & Ellen Vonderheide Mike & Kay Hummel Ryan & Mary Florea Family 

Rosary Pat Holbrook Trish Mathews Giny Baker Janice E. Pohlman 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 2019-20 

Assessment (FY 2019-20): $83,866.00 
(down 5.8%!)  

Received as of Dec. 31, 2019 $21,659.98 

Residual (due June 30, 2020) $62,206.02 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Balance owed to diocese: 

from before July 1, 2018 
$0.00 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2018-19: 

(ACSA due June 30, 2019) 
$53,595.24 

 As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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St. Louis Blues Hockey Game Bus Trip                      Sunday, March 15, 2:00 p.m.  

All tickets are SOLD!     

(Please note that all bags being brought into the Enterprise Center must be clear and follow 

policy guidelines which is up to 12” x6”x12”.  Plastic storage bags up to a gallon or a small 

clutch up to 4.5”x6.5” with or without a strap are approved.) 

Grief Share              Began January 9th, 6:00-8:00 p.m. 

Grief Share will began on January 9th from 6:00-8:00 p.m. at St. Anthony.  It will continue for 13 

weeks.  An alternative time and location for those preferring a daytime session Grief Share will be 

also offered at Blessed Sacrament on Tuesdays, 10:00 a.m.-noon, beginning January 7th. 

St. Anthony Ladies Spring Craft /Vendor Event                   Saturday, March 7th  

Mark your calendar to do some spring shopping on Saturday, March 7th, 9:00 a.m.-1:00 

p.m. at the St. Dominic School gym.  The Ladies of St. Anthony will be sponsoring a Spring 

Craft/Vendor Event.  If you would like to be a vendor or would like more information please 

contact Janet Bick or Tawny Benz at the parish office or email rjbick@comcast.net or 

rtbenz77@gmail.com and we will send you a vendor registration form.   

Blood Drive in Memory of Bill Hays       Wednesday, March 18th, 1:00-6:00 p.m. 

St. Anthony Parish will host a blood drive in honor of Bill Hays on Wednesday, March 18th, 1:00

-6:00 p.m. in St. Dominic School. We need 30 commitments  ASAP in order to make sure we 

are able to hold the blood drive.  You may donate if you have not donated after January 17th. 

Please call the parish office 222-5996 to sign up. 

Cancer Support Group                   Mondays, 10:00 a.m.; 6:00 p.m. 
 St. Anthony of Padua parish  is offering peer led cancer support meetings.  Our group will meet Tuesdays at 

10:00 a.m. and an evening session will be held at  6:00 p.m..  The meetings are intended to provide community 

support to anyone touched by cancer.  Persons who are or have undergone treatment, persons recently diag-

nosed with cancer, family members of a current or passed cancer patients or anyone who has had a family 

member or friend die from cancer are welcome.  People are invited to share or just sit and listen according to 

their comfort and needs.  We stress confidentiality.  For questions contact Deacon Harry at dea-

con@stanthonypadua.org 

Fish Frys                  4:30-7:00 p.m. 

Mark your calendar for the upcoming St. Anthony/St. Dominic Lenten Fish Frys. 

St. Dominic:  February 28, March 13, March 27 

St. Anthony:  March 6, March 20, April 3 
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Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Fr John Carberry 

Jim Freiburg 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Good Samaritan Home 

Barbara Boone 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

Virginia Vahle 

The following Protecting God’s Children sessions have been scheduled at Blessed Sacrament Parish in Quincy:  

Monday, January 27.   All sessions are 6:00-9:00 p.m.  All sessions are held in the Leo Amen Room (cafeteria) at Blessed 

Sacrament School, 1117 South 7th Street.  Access to the school is via the alley (south) side entrance.  Please call 222-2759 

(Blessed Sacrament parish office) to register for any of these sessions. 

                                                                          

                                                           

                                Melanie Longenecker 

to our St. Anthony Parish Family! 

Quincy Catholic Elementary Schools Foundation to Hon-

or Maureen Schuering at the 2020 Friend of Catholic 

Education Award Dinner 

Maureen Schuering has been selected as the recipient of 

the 2020 Quincy Catholic Elementary Schools (QCES) 

Foundation’s “Friend of Catholic Education Award” for 

her dedicated service and support for Quincy’s Catholic 

Schools. Schuering will be honored at the 12th Annual 

“Friend of Catholic Education Award” Dinner on Satur-

day, February 1, 2020, at The Atrium Hotel on Third, 201 

S. 3rd Street, Quincy, Ill. The “Friend of Catholic Educa-

tion Award” Dinner is a fundraiser in support of the QCES 

Foundation’s Tuition-Assistance Fund for families with 

children enrolled in one of Quincy’s four Catholic elemen-

tary schools. Since 2009, the QCES Foundation has 

awarded more than $1M in tuition assistance to families 

with demonstrated financial need who have students 

enrolled at Blessed Sacrament, St. Dominic, St. Francis 

and St. Peter elementary schools.  

     Tickets for the dinner are $100 per person. Individual 

and corporate table sponsorships are available for 

$1,000 and include 8 dinner tickets.  Individual dinner 

reservations are requested by Friday, January 24, 2020. 

Those interested in purchasing individual din-

ner tickets for the dinner, as well as those 

wishing to donate to the QCES Foundation’s 

Tuition-Assistance Fund in honor of Maureen 

Schuering, may contact Paul Rittof, executive 

director of the QCES Foundation, at 217-779-

3157, fax 217-214-6094 or email at prit-

tof@quincycatholicschools.org on or before 

January 14 for table sponsorships or January 

24 for individual dinner reservations. 

Blessing Hospital is looking for Communion 

Ministers who would like to volunteer at the 

hospital bringing Communion to the Catholic 

patients in the hospital.  The hours are flexible 

and the work is rewarding.  The Chaplaincy 

program provides you with all you need includ-

ing the list of Catholics that may wish to re-

ceive Communion.  Contact Dawn Reckers, 

Chaplaincy Program Coordinator, at 223-8400, ext.  

6825, or email Dawn.Reckers@blessinghealth.org .   

St. Joseph Catholic Church 5th Annual All You can Eat 

Shrimp Boil & Fish Fry, Saturday, Feb. 22nd, beginning at 

5 p.m.  All you can eat for $15; ages 5-12 is $5 and 4 

and under free.  Shrimp/fish/andouille sausage/corn on 

the cob/French fries/potatoes/corn dogs/onion rings/

and more. 

Quincy University is offering a $500 scholarship to any 

student who is a member of a parish in the Diocese of 

Springfield, apply to QU and be admitted by March 15th, 

& submit a letter from a parish official confirming mem-

bership.  Apply at quincy.edu/apply 

FEBRUARY “GROUP D” CHURCH CLEANING SCHEDULE 

February 1 ,Saturday, at 8:00 a.m. 

Joan Dietrich, Dianna Dietrich, Carmel Akins, Vickie Ar-

nold, Jan Barnard, Mary Courty, Debbie Davis, Sharon 

Terwelp, Vicki Wittland, Bonnie Grist, Tawny Benz, Joan 

Brinkman, Bernice Niesen, Debby Boone 

THANK YOU LADIES! 

                                                                           

                                       

                                     William Tull 

to our St. Anthony Parish Family! 

PRAYER LIST IN THE BULLETIN:  We are always willing to 

add someone to the prayer list in the bulletin.  In order to 

keep the list current we will remove names every 3 

months unless the family indicate otherwise. 

mailto:prittof@quincycatholicschools.org
mailto:prittof@quincycatholicschools.org
mailto:Dawn.Reckers@blessinghealth.org
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St. Edward Church, Mendon, will hold its Annual Pancake 

and Sausage Day and Biscuits and Gravy –All you can 

eat-on Sunday, February 9th, 8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.   

Adults $8 and Children 10 and under $4 

Sausage links and bulk $8.00 for 2 ½ lbs (2 ½ lb pack)  

Ribs - $7.00 for 2 ½ lbs (2 ½ lb pack);  Pork Chops – 

$12.00 for 3 lbs ;  Backbones – $7.00 (2½ lb pack); 

Head Cheese - $8.00 per stick;  Bacon - $7.00 per pack-

age;  To place a meat order please call: Nick Zanger   

430-4495  -  936-2289 or you may email orders by 

2/06/20 at 4:00p.m. to:    nickzanger@gmail.com 

Saturday Pickup  from 3:00 to 5PM ONLY 

Raffle to benefit St. Edward Cemetery  

Quincy Catholic Charities have an opening:  Position re-

quires a Bachelor’s Degree in Social Work, or closely re-

lated field. Must be able to work some evenings, have 

reliable transportation, be able to work both inde-

pendently and as a team player, and pass state exams to 

become a licensed child welfare specialist. Please sub-

mit a letter of interest, resume and 3 professional refer-

ences to bruns_qcc@cc.dio.org  

St. Anthony Adoration has an opening on Tuesday morn-

ings, 8:30 –9:00 a.m.  Please contact the parish office if 

you are interested. 

First Friday and First Saturday Devotion:    St. Rose of 

Lima Catholic Church, 8th & Chestnut, Quincy, IL,  

First Saturday, Feb. 1st: 

7:30 a.m. Confession & Rosary: 8:00 a.m. Mass 

First Friday, Feb. 7th: 

1:00-5:20 p.m. Adoration and Reposition;  

5:30 p.m. Mass followed by prayers and Adoration 

8:45 p.m. Benediction 

For more information contact Mark & Stephanie Rankin 

at 217-224-5904 or Janice E. Pohlman 217-222-5769. 

Registration is open for Quincy CYO Spring Volleyball 

Registration is $55 till Feb. 15th, late registration is $80 

till the close on Feb. 20th. Open to girls in grades 3-8. 

Games begin the week of March 2nd.  All games will be 

held at K&L Arena (1600 N. 43rd Street) 

St. Thomas Fish Fry, Camp Point, IL will be held on Fri-

day, February 28th, 4:00-7:00 p.m.  All you can eat.  

Fish, potato salad, baked beans, cole slaw, and home-

made dessert.  Free will offering.  Hosted by Men and 

Women’s Society. 

     FEBRUARY GROCERY ITEMS 

Tuna & Macaroni and Cheese 

Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities  Thank you! 


